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École Ross Road Elementary School strives to foster an inclusive school 
community where everyone is valued and supported to realize their fullest 

potential as individuals and as a collective. 
 

Monday Message 
 
Dear Ross Road Families, 
 
We hope you all had a restful weekend. As we begin this week, we want 
to take a moment to reflect on the significance of Remembrance Day 
and honor the contributions of those who have served. Last Friday, Ross 
Road students led a touching assembly that beautifully captured the 
spirit of remembrance and respect. We are so proud of their efforts and 
the heartfelt messages they shared. This week, let’s continue to carry 
forward the values of remembrance and gratitude together as a school 
community. Wishing everyone a meaningful week ahead. 
 
Snow Clearance Volunteers Needed 
Are you interested and available to help us clear paths when it snows? We 
are looking for adult volunteers to helps us. Please email rossroad@sd44.ca 
and we will send you more information. Thank you! 
 
As it is starting to get colder outside, we wanted to make sure all families 
know the best ways to travel into school when it is icy and snows. Students 
and families should use the east side main doors where the path to the front 
door will be salted rather than lining up outside their classroom doors. There 
will also be specific paths salted for students in the portable classrooms. 
The sidewalk on Bushnell Place will also be salted. 
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PAC INFORMATION 
 
The Card Project 
The final deadline for this fundraiser is Sunday, November 17 for delivery in 
the week of December 9-13. Order online at www.TheCardProject.ca. Our 
school access code is RR97 
 
You can order greeting cards, mugs, canvas tote bags, mouse pads, 
notebooks, sketchbooks, year planners, digital art prints and canvases made 
with your children's artwork. A special “Thank You” to our teachers who 
made such beautiful art with our students. Thank you for supporting our 
school in this fundraiser. For more information, or if you have any questions, 
please contact Marcelle at 604 924 2660 or at Marcelle@TheCardProject.ca 
 
North Vancouver School District Information 
 
District Chess Championship Update 
Planning for the 2025 Chess Championship is in full swing! This year, the 
tournament date has been moved from February to Monday, May 5th 
(District Pro D Day). As in previous years, the event will take place at 
Sutherland Secondary, with registration opening in late January or early 
February. 
  
In the meantime, families can find more information on our tournament 
homepage at Home - North Vancouver School 
District Chess Championship or by emailing chess@sd44.ca.  
 
There is a link to the Superintendent’s Updates here & other helpful district 
links for Parents and Guardians here. 
 
Important Dates: 
November 12 – Photo Retakes & Grade 6 Immunizations (if permission was 
granted) 
December 6 – Curriculum Implementation Day (no school) 
December 9 – Choir, Band, and Strings Concert 6:30pm 
November 20 – PAC Meeting 7pm Library 
December 12 – PAC Craft Fair 
December 20 – Last Day before winter break 
 
Please remember to check the school website for important dates, a copy of 
all school newsletter and other important information. You are also 
encouraged to subscribe to the school calendar. 
https://www.sd44.ca/school/rossroad/Pages/default.aspx#/= 
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Kind regards, 
 
Kate Lechleiter, Principal  Menina Colangelo, Vice Principal 
klechleiter@sd44.ca   mcolangelo@sd44.ca 
 
Translation Options 
To view this update in a language option of your choice, please review 
and enable the message translation options available through your 
email provider. While not exhaustive, we have provided links to popular 
email providers: Microsoft Outlook and Gmail. 
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